

Story 4 : The Widow's Offering

Main Bible verse
[Mark 12:43]

Jesus asked his disciples to come to him. He said, "What I'm about to tell you is true. That poor widow has put more into the offering box than all the others.

One day, Jesus and his disciples visited the temple.

Jesus sat down opposite the place where the offerings were put and watched the crowd putting their money into the temple treasury. Among the crowd was one rich man who proudly came forward.

The rich man opened his money pouch and took out his money for all to see.

Then he put some of his money into the temple treasury.

After the rich man passed, a poor widow dressed in ragged old clothes came to the front of the temple treasury. Although there were a lot of people, no one paid any attention to her.

The widow placed her two very small copper coins into the temple treasury.

Her offering was worth only 20~30 cents, very little indeed. When the people heard the coins clink in the temple treasury, they laughed at the poor widow.

Someone was watching all of this quietly.

Yes, it was Jesus. Calling his disciples to him, Jesus said: "This poor widow has put more into the treasury than the rich man." The disciples asked, "What do you mean Jesus?"

The rich man gave a large offering to God while the widow only gave two small copper coins."

Jesus answered, "The rich man gave out of his wealth, but she, out of her poverty, put in everything - all she had to live on." God does not look at our outward appearances. He doesn't even look at how much offering we give.

God is interested in how much and how sincerely we love Him.



Activity 1.

Answer the following questions.

a. Who offered first and how much was it?

b. Who offered second and how much was it?

c. Read Mark 12:41-44 and answer: Why did Jesus say that the widow gave more than the others?

● Read and memorize the Bible verse. (Mark 12:43)

**Jesus asked his disciples to come to him. He said, "What I'm about to tell you is true.
That poor widow has put more into the offering box than all the others.**

Activity 2. Complete the puzzle.

ACROSS

1. What do we call a wife who lives alone after her husband dies?
3. Where the widow and the rich man were.
6. Opposite of poor.
7. God _____ us.
10. What one of the 12 men who were with Jesus is called.

DOWN

2. Money that we give to God.
4. Object in which we keep money to save.
7. Opposite of death.
9. Who died and came back to life after 3 days?

